
       

            

September 18, 2021 from 9 a.m.-2 p.m.;  
in St. John Paul II Community Center, 3521 Goldsmith Ln. 40220. 

Attention all previous and new vendors alike: St. John Paul II Parish is looking forward to hosting a Fall 
Harvest Celebration! We would appreciate your participation!  We are diligently working to make our 
Fall Harvest Bazaar well attended and a huge success!    This event will bring together a variety of crafts, 
arts, hopefully even fresh produce, catered food and food trucks.  When registering, please send email 
photos of your crafts that you give permission to have on social media and in our bulletin. There is a 
nominal fee that supports the parish.   Please submit your vendor’s registration form and any photos, 
that you give permission for use in our parish social media and bulletin, to my email account at 
steveriggs@aol.com !  It will be a Fall Harvest Celebration you don’t want to miss!   Thank you for 
supporting this parish event and building up the Kingdom of God!  If you have any questions or 
concerns, please call Kathaleen Riggs at 502-203-8311. 

Please note the following critical VENDOR information: 
$25 for a booth – we provide the table and chairs. If you request an Lshape booth, large corner booth or 
additional tables we will work out appropriate pricing.  Vendor application and fee MUST be MAILED in 
and RECEIVED no LATER than September 1, 2021.  Application may be emailed but payment must be 
mailed to St. John Paul II, 3042 Hikes Lane, Louisville, KY 40220, Attention Arts and Crafts Bazaar. (Please 
note the event will be held at the Parish’s main campus on GOLDSMITH LN.  Payment needs to be 
mailed to the Parish Office located on HIKES LN. Thank you for your assistance and cooperation in this 
matter.) 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
What we will do: 
- Send in advertisement requests in the Courier Journal, The Record (The Catholic Newspaper), local 
churches for their bulletins and social media, and Coffee Newsletter for Buechel, Fern Creek, Bardstown 
Rd Area, and Okolona.  Some might be listed as Save the Date while some might run closer to the event. 
- Post event on parish social media outlets and bulletins. 
- Post a sign on our electronic marquee on Goldsmith Ln. 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
Set up will take place 8 AM – 9 AM. We request all vendors to be ready at 9 AM and stay the entire time 
till 2 PM. Thank you so very much for participating in this Bazaar! If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact Kathaleen Riggs at 502-203-8311 (texting is fine but please identify who you are) and by 
emailing steveriggs@aol.com !  
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